
Life and Work – April 14, 2024 
 

We offer our sincere condolences on the passing of Harry Stone who passed 
peacefully Saturday, April 6th after a hard-fought battle with 
Leukemia. Cremation has taken place, and a celebration of life was held at THE 
SPACE on Friday, April 12th. Our thoughts and prayers are with his wife of 53 
years, Pat Stone and their children.  

Are you interested in learning about the United Church? Join a Zoom group to 
learn more about how our church is organized and what we believe about 
everything from climate to euthanasia and beyond. Contact Rev. James 
(james@stjamesuc.org) for more information. 

Were you baptized as an infant and now would like to be confirmed as a full 
member of the church (or perhaps you had your child baptized as an infant and 
it is time for them to be confirmed and become a full member? We are trying to 
gauge interest in a confirmation course. Contact Rev. James 
(james@stjamesuc.org) to let him know.  

Volunteer Week: Sunday, April 14 marks the start of this year's Volunteer Week. 
The theme is Every Moment Matters. Truer words could never be spoken. We at 
St. James are forever grateful for every moment that you all spend with us: be it 
at a service (regardless of whether you are with us in person or tuning in online), 
at a function or fundraiser, or simply checking up on each other. Thank you! 

The Men's Club will meet on Wednesday, April 17. Lunch to be served at 
1:00pm. New members always welcome! 

Pub Theology: Thursday, April 18 at 7:00 pm, it's time for Pub Theology at the 
Guv'nor Pub. Come for a time of conversation about faith, spirituality and life's 
big questions.  All are welcome! 

Music Program Challenge:  A big thank you to everyone that donated to the 
Music Program Challenge.  We raised $820 and with the challengers donation, 
there is a total of $1,320 for the music program.  Again, thank you to 
everyone. Let the Music begin.   

UCW Spring Tea: 
            Co-Conveners: Barbara Butt: (709) 687-1041 
                                        Sheilah Beckett: (709) 726-7421 
 
                                        *Donations of baked goods are greatly appreciated.* 
 
                                          Tickets: May be purchased at the door. Please  
                                          contact the church office for more information. 
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AOTS: Fish & Brewis Dinner: Tickets are available from any member of the 
AOTS Men's Club or Aubrey Hill - 709-726-8306 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 

Want to donate online this morning? 
Scan this QR code with your phone and it will take you to our 
website. Then click “Donate”. Thank you for your support. 


